
English Department Independent Study Proposal 

English Department policy requires all Independent Studies to be approved by the appropriate 

director. Undergraduate English proposals should go to Andrew Mattison, Director of Undergraduate 

Studies; Graduate Literature proposals should go to Christina Fitzgerald, Director of Graduate 

Studies. Linguistics and ESL proposals will be approved by the Linguistics Committee. Please fill out 

all fields of the form below, print it, sign it, and bring the form to Natalie Bullock in the English 

Department office, or the relevant director. Note that a syllabus, meeting the university syllabus policy, 

mailto:catherine.chengges@utoledo.edu
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